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Response to Comment Set C.36:  William Larry Tyler 

C.36-1 Thank you for submitting your views regarding Project costs. 

C.36-2 As discussed in Section C.9.10.2, the majority of land uses that would be restricted as a result of 
Alternative 5 would be the erection of new structures within the alternative ROW. However, given 
that SCE has not conducted construction or final alignment and design studies for Alternative 5, the 
EIR/EIS has assumed that the removal of one or more homes may occur. As such, Section C.9.10.2 
(Impact L-3) concluded that potential impacts to residential land uses as a result of Alternative 5 
would be significant and unavoidable. 

C.36-3 Thank you for your suggestion. Although not consistent with the stated Project objectives, 
connections of future wind energy projects to the transmission systems of other utilities may be 
possible, but has not been studied in detail. Your comment will be shared with the decision-makers 
who are reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the CPUC.  

C.36-4 We recognize that Alternative 5 would constrain the ability to aggressively fight a wildland fire in 
the vicinity of the route, and would create additional fire risks to inhabited areas such as Leona 
Valley and Agua Dulce (see discussion in Section D.5). Your concerns will be shared with the 
decision-makers who are reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the 
CPUC. 

C.36-5 Your comment will be shared with the decision-makers who are reviewing the Project and 
alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the CPUC. 

C.36-6 As noted in Section D, Table D.4-14, Alternative 5 would result in twenty (20) Class I, significant, 
unavoidable visual impacts. 

C.36-7 As discussed in Section B.3 of the Draft EIR/EIS a range of alternatives were identified through the 
scoping process. The use of High Voltage Direct Current (HVDC) transmission was not a 
consideration for this Project since for overhead and underground transmission lines HVDC systems 
are very similar to High Voltage Alternating Current (HVAC) transmission lines.  

 To meet the Project need would require an HVDC line in the 250-kV dc range which would use 
lattice support structures or multiple underground cable ductbanks similar to the other alternatives 
evaluated for the HVAC line. Furthermore, HVDC transmission lines are substantially different in 
terms of the additional ac-dc converter station facilities that are required at each end of an HVDC 
transmission line. In addition, HVDC transmission lines are significantly different from an 
operating standpoint creating some questions for integrating an HVDC line into the transmission 
network in a way to reliably meet the Project need.  

 In view of the additional construction and impacts associated with ac-dc converter station facilities 
and the similarity of the overhead support structures or underground cable ductbanks to HVAC 
lines, an HVDC alternative does not warrant further consideration. 

C.36-8 Thank you for submitting your opinion on the Project. 


